

TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH HACKENSACK

TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE

JAMES ANZEVINO, MAYOR
GARY BRUGGER
FRANK CAGAS
YRIS ENCARNACION
LUIS PERDOMO

Phone (201) 440-1815 Fax (201) 440-0719

227 PHILLIPS AVENUE SOUTH HACKENSACK, NEW JERSEY 07606 BERGEN COUNTY

April 20, 2020

Dear South Hackensack Residents,

We now have a total of 40 confirmed cases of COVID 19 in South Hackensack and, unfortunately, have lost two of our residents to the disease. Please continue to keep all affected families in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time.

While we are rightfully proud of our efforts to combat the virus to date, and have significantly lowered the number of new cases, we must all continue to practice the recommendations of the CDC. These include:

- 1. Staying at home if at all possible
- 2. If you must go out, wear a mask and stay at least 6 feet from other people
- 3. Wash your hands frequently for at least 20 seconds
- 4. Do not touch your face

Please also remember to support our local businesses whenever possible. We will get through this together if we keep following the safe practices outlined above.

The South Hackensack Township Committee